
 
 

 
February 28, 2022 
 
Charm City Meadworks 
407 E Preston St, Suite B 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
 
The Honorable Vanessa Atterbeary 
Chair, House Ways and Means Committee 
Rm 131  
House Office Building 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
RE: HB 418/SB 391, The More Jobs for Marylanders Act 3.0  
 
Dear Chair Atterbeary, 
 
I am writing on behalf of Charm City Meadworks, a small brewery in Baltimore that manufactures mead 
primarily for distribution. We have benefited from the More Jobs for Marylanders program, and it is a 
great tool to help attract and retain manufacturing businesses in Maryland. It is an extremely tough 
environment for manufacturers out there, and programs like this that help encourage companies to 
grow employment here in Maryland make a big difference. I strongly support HB 418/SB 391 which 
would extend the program for another 5 years through 2027.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Boicourt 
 
 
Owner 
Charm City Meadworks 
410-336-0459 
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